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Dear families, 
Thank you for attending our pupil progress meetings this week, we value this time to share 
your child’s progress & hope you found it useful. Please remember we have an open door 
policy and staff are always available to discuss your child’s progress with you. If you ever 
have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
This week our Year 5 & 6 children visited Melling to take part in an electricity workshop, 
delivered by STEM First. It was a super afternoon and the children enjoyed seeing their friends 
at Melling! 
We are looking forward to celebrating World Book Day next week - we can’t wait to enjoy 
breakfast with our families and friends and see how creative the children can be with their 
costumes! 
 
World Book Day 2025! 
This year we are celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 6th March. We are inviting the 
children to come to school dressed as their favourite book character & bring along their 
favourite book. 
In addition to this, we are inviting you to join us and the children for a book breakfast. This will 
run between 8.15 am and 9 am, where you can join your child and read together. Why not 
bring your favourite book from your childhood to share with you child/ren. 
We are looking forward to you joining us for our first ever Book Breakfast! 
 
Netball 
A team of children from KS2 will be taking part in the Lune Valley Netball tournament at 
Carnforth High School on Thursday 13th March.  Details will be sent to the team via School 
Spider. 
 
Experience Lent @ Church - Friday 14th March  
We will walk to Church on Friday 14th March to experience Lent with Reverend Jane. 
 
Loaves & Fishes Club 
This term Loaves & Fishes Club will take place on Tuesday 18th March.  Please book your 
child’s place via the survey on School Spider. 
 
Mufti Day 
Children are invited to wear their own clothes to school on Friday 21st March for a donation of 
£1.00 to our Friends of TFS treats fund! 
 
Mothers Day Family Lunch 
Parents and carers are invited to join us for lunch on Friday 28th March. 
Bookings will open on School Spider next week.  We hope you are able to join us! 
Fish & Chips or Pizza Or Jacket Potato£3.25 per person 
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Forest School  
Our Junior class will be taking part in forest school on Fridays this half term.  They will need: 
Long trousers  
Long Sleeved Top 
Wellies 
Waterproof Trousers & Coat 
 
Little Explorers  
Our Little Explorers Forest School toddler sessions continue every Friday(in term time) 1.15pm - 
2.30pm. All toddlers and their parents/carers are most welcome 
 
PE  
All children should bring their PE kit to change into on the following days (the kit can be kept 
in school for the week/half term):  
Wednesday & Thursday 
Please could all children have a spare pair of socks (& joggers/leggings for KS1) in school. 
Thank you 
 
Absence Reporting & Attendance 
**Absences can now be reported via the School Spider app** 
If your child is going to be absent from school please leave a phone message or email 
bursar@tathamfells.lancs.sch.uk before 9am on the day of each absence. If a phone 
call/email is not received we will need to call you during the morning to find out where they 
are as part of our safeguarding responsibility.   
 
DIARY DATES  
Thursday 6th March - World Book Day Family Breakfast 
Thursday 13th March - Netball @ Carnforth High School 
Friday 14th March - Experience Lent @ Church 
Tuesday 18th March - Loaves & Fishes Club 
Wednesday 19th March - Library Van 
Friday 21st March - Mufti Day  
Friday 28th March – Mothers Day Family Lunch 
Monday 31st March 2-3pm – Easter Craft Competition Display (details to follow) 
Thursday 3rd April - Acro gymnastics Competition @ Heysham 
Thursday 3rd April 5-7pm – Family Film Night 
Friday 4th April - School Closes for Easter 1.05pm 
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